
From: marchonselma < >  
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 2:34 PM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: WBTN 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
I'm searching for all records and electronic communications between the Attorney General office and 
WBTN 1370 radio station in Bennington since June 30, 2020. 
 
 




